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Address
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The Fairfax County Park Foundation is a 501(c)(3) charitable organization. 
Contributions are tax-deductible to the fullest extent of the law. 
Tax ID # 54-2019179

q  Save a tree! (Send a communication to the email above).

q	 Matching gift paperwork is enclosed.
q	 Send me information on how I can include Fairfax 

County’s parks in my will or estate plan.
q	 In honor of:	 	 q  In memory of:

Send gift notification to:

(as you wish to be recognized)

Yes, I want to help send a kid to camp! Donate online at www.fairfaxparkfoundation.org  
or mail your gift with this form to: 12055 Government Center Pkwy, #404, Fairfax, VA 22035-5508

UW #9400 CFC #38066

Workplace Campaigns
Tax ID # 54-2019179

Your support helps send  
children in need to Rec-PAC

Officers 
John E. Osborn, Chair 

Burke & Herbert Bank 
Michael Gailliot, Vice Chair 
Century 21 New Millennium 

Harrison A. Glasgow, Treasurer 
FCPA Federation of Friends 

Lane Brooks, Secretary 
Food & Water Watch 

Directors 
Thomas Chennikara

 Clean-Tech Innovation & Strategy
Rich Harpe, CPA 

BDO
Anita Herrera 

Nodal Exchange
William Won K. Hwang 

Young Won Trading, Inc. 
Gary W. Kirkbride 

Dewberry 
Cameron Mayer 

Booz Allen Hamilton 
Amy Sonderman 

U.S. Pharmacopeia 
Stephen C. Thormahlen

PNC Wealth Management 
(Retired) 

Robin Walker 
Robin Walker Designs

Tim Eakin Walsh 
ReMax Premier

Directors Emeritus 
Gerald L. Gordon, Ph.D. 

Fairfax County Economic  
Development Authority 

Bruce D. McLeod 
Commonwealth Consultants 

Ex-Officio Directors 
William G. Bouie

Chair, FCPA 
Cynthia Jacobs Carter, Ed. D. 

Liaison, FCPA 
Kirk W. Kincannon,

CPRP, FAAPRA, FULI
Executive Director, FCPA

Roberta A. Longworth, CFRE 
Executive Director, FCPF 

Staff 
Margaret Thaxton 

Director of Development
Brooke C. Nielsen 

Finance Administrator

Dear Park Friend:

We are as happy to welcome this glorious spring as we are to share 
wonderful news! The Fairfax County Park Foundation (FCPF) is 
pleased to announce a partnership with Let’s Help Kids (LHK) to 
continue its tradition of helping children in need. Over the past decade, 
LHK sponsored 2,710 weeks of camp including the Park Authority’s  
Rec-PAC summer camp program!  

LHK dissolved in early 2019 and the Park Foundation will keep its 
mission alive as we co-brand the campaign to attract funding to help ensure that Rec-PAC 
summer camps are within reach for all children.

Rachel Harris, LHK Founder, was just 6 years old when she was inspired to bring happiness to 
children. “The summers between school years are long…especially for kids who have no activities 
planned when their friends do,” said the now 15 year old Rachel, “I want all kids to have 
summer camp opportunities!” 

Jen Sterling, Rachel’s mom and LHK Chairman of the Board, added, “Rachel and I are grateful to 
the Park Foundation for being willing to pick up where we are leaving off. Please show your 
support by donating to assist them in their work.”

In 2018, more than 4,000 children enjoyed Rec-PAC camps. Scholarships enabled more than 2,200  
of those campers to attend. This year’s demand will be equally high and we hope you will make  
a donation today to keep the dream of summer camp alive. 

Please consider donating $1,000, $500, $300, $100 or whatever you can afford to help a 
needy child join the pack. Your donation today will make a child happy this summer.

“My son loved Rec-PAC and I hope he can go again next year,” stated a Franconia mom. 

Rec-PAC sites are located in elementary schools close to many children’s homes. This year, 18 sites 
will offer breakfast and lunch to ensure that nutritional needs are met throughout the 
summer. Rec-PAC camps offer a wide range of activities that enhance the children’s recreational and 
educational experiences.

Join us to help give at-risk children a fun-filled summer of Recreation (Rec)! Your donation will 
make a difference for these Pretty Awesome Children (PAC)!

Sincerely,

John Osborn, Chair				    Jen Sterling, Chairman of the Board 
Board of Directors, FCPF				    Let’s Help Kids 

Roberta A. Longworth, CRFE			   Rachel Harris, Founder
Executive Director, FCPF				   Let’s Help Kids 

P.S. Your donation is tax-deductible to the fullest extent of the law and 100% of your gift  
will support this important outreach program. 

q $1,000  q $500	 q $300	 q $100	 q $50	 q Other $_____________
Method of Payment  q Check (payable to Fairfax County Park Foundation)

q	 q	 q	 q	 Exp.___________CVV:_______	
Credit card #___________________________________________________
q Make this a recurring gift charged to my credit card each month

Signature______________________________________________________
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